Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities

'Helping people to live, learn and work in our community

Family Support Meeting
The Family Support Meeting, normally held on the third Wednesday

of the month, will be held on the fourth Wednesday on June 25. The
meeting will be at 2879 Johnstown Road, beginning at 9:30am.
Visitors to the building are asked to be patient during the parking lot
renovations this summer.

Summer Center Programs

The Early Childhood and School Summer Center programs are set
to begin the week of June 23 at the Early Childhood Education and
Family Center and West Central School. Over 275 children are
enrolled. The Early Childhood Childhood program will operate three
days/week for 6 weeks and the School program will run five
days/week for 5 weeks.

Star Award Nominations Closed

The Community Star Award nominations have been received and
are expected to be announced in July. Thirteen people or
organizations will be recognized for extraordinary accomplishments
on Tuesday evening, September 30 at Villa Milano. Registration
information will be sent out later this summer.

Search For Adult Services Director

Applications are currently being accepted for the Adult Serivces
Director position and interviews are expected to begin in late June.
Until the position is filled, Marcy Samuel, Director of Program
Operations, will directly supervise the Adult Services Departments in
addition to her other responsibilities.

Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities | (614) 475-6440

newsbits@fcbdd.org | www.fcbdd.org
2879 Johnstown Road, Columbus, OH 43219



http://campaign.r20.constantcontact.com/render?ca=0a27caae-013e-4b64-a164-41e27d3137bd&c=82052dd0-4e29-11e3-b9d9-d4ae529cddd3&ch=820bbd80-4e29-11e3-b9d9-d4ae529cddd3
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uAoGR4NCSeLwEhiCPSfo_H4ImxbQEneuVKGEhMpUiV7z2a9kz-59Fqs6pkpLGdlEAmlZDLCh4uy-Wsq-Wu1C4hlCBQtG8fES7jFocP3wfJAmTQC6pHsWelUK_7TAPgkEqNkJ4RYNmmbhosro1uxxSj7oRUwyOO1bY4fApysNktGWV_MZLTNz6w==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uAoGR4NCSeLwEhiCPSfo_H4ImxbQEneuVKGEhMpUiV7z2a9kz-59Fqs6pkpLGdlEu1pXoenGtX47h1NLHQtUDPegdqxHf8AqWkH4I2iYMfO4KUEPSnkDyYhCGawJEoghJ-VoCaoOSo_tOkNM7eoqyyMYGnzyJIIC9TImgKEEr8I=&c=&ch=
mailto:newsbits@fcbdd.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uAoGR4NCSeLwEhiCPSfo_H4ImxbQEneuVKGEhMpUiV7z2a9kz-59Fqs6pkpLGdlEvEPPjnFmVCxUQTL9SdaUfUJ0Hxfvn7lGFaH1aBXMaeWperJ6d6iewxC4dCFfl4uDQV29Vt1yU4LN7TqhMXqfA55W6W3J3W2p5ZWlCYs39Ms=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uAoGR4NCSeLwEhiCPSfo_H4ImxbQEneuVKGEhMpUiV7z2a9kz-59Fqs6pkpLGdlEu1pXoenGtX47h1NLHQtUDPegdqxHf8AqWkH4I2iYMfO4KUEPSnkDyYhCGawJEoghJ-VoCaoOSo_tOkNM7eoqyyMYGnzyJIIC9TImgKEEr8I=&c=&ch=



